Due to an unfortunate power outage, we are cancelling the 12:45 concert.

We will send an update by 4:00pm with information about the evening concert.

We are not sending kids home early but we are encouraging any parents who can, to pick up your child.
If you are picking up early, please sign out at the office.

Currently there are trees down all over our area, with branches flying down. Please use caution!

We have closed our new parking lot due to trees down. Please use the old system for picking up after
school.



